
FAQ:

What day are you closing?
Sunday April 9th will be our last day of operations, Monday April 10th we will be officially 
closed.

What do I do if I have a Groupon?
You can contact Groupon customer support for a full refund of the amount you paid for 
the deal. The support options for Groupon can be found under your Groupon account.

What do I do if I have unredeemed game cards, gift certificates or golf passes?
You can fill out our form here: Ben & Ari’s Closing Form and we will be reimbursing the 
face value until 6/30/17. 

What if I have an event booked after April 9th?
All parties after the 9th have been cancelled, any deposits paid have been reimbursed.

Why did we not know earlier about the closing?
Unfortunately due to confidentiality agreements with the sale we were unable to 
announce the closing any earlier.

We appreciate all of the community support and your 
business over the last 18 years!

If you have other questions feel free to reach out to us at: 317-770-5294 or 
closing@benandari.com

https://jvshpjdzze.formstack.com/forms/ben_and_aris_closing

